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SUBJECT
Transit Service Cuts Briefing.
SUMMARY
On November 7, 2013, King County Metro Transit General Manager Kevin Desmond announced a package of potential service cuts that would reduce up to 17 percent of Metro Transit bus service hours to bring expenditures in line with revenues.  This reduction scenario addresses the funding shortfall due primarily to the Great Recession’s impact on sales tax revenues.  Unless a new source of additional revenue is approved, bus service reductions would be phased in during 2014 and 2015.
Today’s presentation is similar to presentations for the subarea transportation boards, the Sound Cities Association Public Issues Committee, and other stakeholder groups.  Because RTC members are familiar with the Transit Strategic Plan and King County Metro Service Guidelines, this presentation goes into more depth concerning the policy direction used to develop the cut package.

The draft powerpoint is attached.  There is a great deal of additional information available on the County/Metro website:

www.kingcounty.gov/metro/future
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